Michael Ostrowski has worked for the City of College Station since 2020 and has
served as the chief development officer since 2024. He previously was the director of
planning and development services since (2020-24). Prior to serving with the City of
College Station, Ostrowski served in planning and economic development roles for
the City of San Marcos and Stevens Point, Wisconsin. Ostrowski holds a bachelor’s
degree in economics, political science and public administration from the University
of Wisconsin-Stevens Point, and a dual Master of Public Administration and Master
of Urban Planning degree from the University of Wisconsin-Milwaukee. Ostrowski is
both a certified planner (AICP) and certified economic developer (CEcD).



